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Dear Claire, 
 
Fareham Local Plan 2 Examination – Session 7 – Housing Allocations and Alternative Sites 
for Consideration 
 
Additional Statement submitted on behalf of Mr and Mrs Coombs and Mr and Mrs Kendall 
Concerning land at Botley Road, Burridge (DREP516) 
 
I enclose 3 copies of the additional statement that we have prepared on behalf of Mr and Mrs Alan 
Coombs and Mr and Mrs Nigel Kendall in connection with Session 7 of the Examination which is 
looking at the proposed housing allocations and the alternative sites that have been put forward for 
consideration. The Statement relates to question 7.5 – Land off Botley Road, Burridge (DREP516). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alison Wood 
Policy Planner 
 
Enclosure 
cc 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 

FAREHAM LOCAL PLAN 2 EXAMINATION – DEVELOPMENT SITES AND POLICIES DPD 
 
SESSION 7: HOUSING ALLOCATIONS, INCLUDING ALTERNATIVE SITES FOR 
CONSIDERATION (DSP40) – QUESTION 7.5 (20) – LAND OFF BOTLEY ROAD, BURRIDGE 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDITIONAL STATEMENT SUBMITTED ON BEHALF OF MR AND MRS ALAN COOMBS AND 
MR AND MRS NIGEL KENDALL IN RELATION TO LAND OFF BOTLEY ROAD, BURRIDGE 
(DREP516) 
 
Mr and Mrs Coombs and Mr and Mrs Kendall strongly support the proposal put forward in DREP516 
for further development off Botley Road, Burridge.  
 
Our clients consider that Burridge is a suitable location for further development, as set out in their 
original submission to Local Plan 2 (see DREP291 and DREP 391), and in their submission to the 
2011 SHLAA. 
 
Mr and Mrs Coombs and Mr and Mrs Kendall own land at and to the rear of 187 and 189, Botley 
Road, Burridge – see map attached. Our clients wish to confirm that their land, which extends to 
some 1.8 hectares, is available for development.  
 
Access to the site would be from Botley Road. Our clients own 187 and 189, Botley Road as well as 
the agricultural access to the side of 189, Botley Road and so the access is achievable.  
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